Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 560 Derek Hughes

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 18:32

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay. It is not acceptable and will ruin the water
quality in the bay. | am a member of the local kitesurfing community. | don't think this is fair to any of the public who
use the area which is a world class facility. This will have a serious impact and needs to be reconsidered and handled
correctly. | very much doubt you will foot the medical bill when | am sick from the water quality. | also doubt you
have considered the welfare of the people and animals(birds in particular)\ﬁ’ith this disgusting proposal.
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